
Fire Alarm/Fire Sprinkler Notice 
 

All Commercial Contractors 

 

The Creve Coeur Fire Protection District requires separate permits for fire 

alarm systems and/or fire sprinkler systems.  Your architectural drawing 

may show placement of fire alarm devices or sprinkler head locations; 

however, you are still required to submit two sets of signed and sealed 

drawings for separate Fire District Fire Alarm or Fire Sprinkler Permits. 

If you have a small project, the addition or relocation of THREE OR MORE 

fire alarm devices such as smoke detectors, horn/strobes, etc., or fire 

sprinkler heads will require a permit from the Fire District.  Less than 3 

devices or relocations require no permit. 

If you are not sure if a separate fire alarm permit is required on your 

project, please contact the Fire Marshal’s Office at 314-432-5570. It is the 

General Contractor’s responsibility to make sure that both fire alarm and 

fire sprinkler permits have been secured, and that approved drawings are 

on the job site for final inspection and subsequent approval. 
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